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11/01/2021  13:34:012020/4826/P OBJ Mark Kelleher Noted for the Record - Business Practice of O'Keefe Group

The letter about the scheme at 5-17 Haverstock Hill, London that was put through residents doors at the Etons 

on 11th January 2021 did not mention that the scheme was in consultation. The language says that the 

demolition work will be going ahead. This lack of honesty in the company's communications should be noted 

for the record.
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